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Kerry Kavanagh

From: TUGAW Heather [Tugaw.Heather@deq.state.or.us]

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2010 2:49 PM

To: Kerry Kavanagh

Subject: RE: Alternate Reservoir Application R-87640 Thomas Van Saun

Attachments: 20100921114338604.pdf
Hi Kerry - no comments.

Thanks,

Heather Tugaw

Rogue Basin Specialist

Department of Environmental Quality
(541) 776-6091

221 Stewart Ave. Suite 201

Medford, OR 97501

From: Kerry Kavanagh [mailto:kavanaki@wrd.state.or.us]

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2010 12:41 PM

To: TUGAW Heather

Cc: Kerry Kavanagh

Subject: Alternate Reservoir Application R-87640 Thomas Van Saun

Hi Heather,

We have a new policy which requires us to get comments from Alternate Reservoir reviewers'
before we can proceed with a Final Order for an application.

I sent you a review sheet on 8/15/10 for Application R-87640 Thomas Van Saun. The application
proposed the storage of 12.0 AF in Reservoir 1 from runoff, tributary to Slagle Creek and Slagle
Creek, tributary to Applegate River, for multipurpose use.

Please see the link to the application and map at:
http://apps2.wrd.state.or,us/apps/wr/wrinfo/wr_folder_image.aspx?snp_id=169647

Please complete/return the attached form.

If the Department does not receive a review by COB Tuesday, October 5, 2010, the Department
will assume DEQ has no comments, If other arrangements for additional time are needed, please
let me know,

Thanks for your help.

Kerry

Kerry Kavanagh
Application Caseworker

9/21/2010




Water Rights Section

Oregon Water Resources Department
725 Summer St. NE Suite A

Salem, OR 97301

(503) 986-0816

9/21/2010
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